
 
 
 
May 6–12, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
celebrating National Nursing Week. 
 
Every day, nurses across the country dedicate themselves to 
protecting our health and to saving lives, often at great personal 
cost and sacrifice. This week offers all Canadians an opportunity to reflect upon and 
honour the hard work, compassion and skill that nurses from all sectors demonstrate 
as they care for patients and families.   
 
I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to our nurses for everything they do. 
You can take pride your unwavering commitment to providing the highest standards 
of support and care, even during the most difficult of times. 
  
Please accept my best wishes for a rewarding National Nursing Week. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


